National Children’s Commissioner Ms Megan Mitchell,

We are pleased submit to the Australian Human Rights Commission the views of eChildhood on how Australia is
progressing or not progressing in terms of implementing the Convention on the Rights of the Child, relevant to
children’s access to online pornography.

We have attached our submission that includes an Executive Summary, introduction to our health promotion
charity, the problem we are addressing, relative clusters and articles identified by the Committee, and key
arguments and recommendations. We also attach a copy of our Porn Harms Kids Report. eChildhood strongly
encourages the reader to consider The Porn Harms Kids Report in its entirety, and promote the adoption of key
recommendations to the Australian Government in order to progress Australia’s implementation of the Convention
on the Rights of the Child.

Could you please notify receipt of this email, and advise when to expect our submission to be made publicly
available?

Kind Regards
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Volunteers Coordinator at eChildhood

PO Box 1055, North Lakes, QLD, 4509

volunteers@echildhood.org

www.echildhood.org

Bl B - -

Their Future | Your Voice






